Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 12:13 PM

To: Igriffin@oaklandnet.com'’

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Former Texaco station, 3101 35th Ave, Oakland
Leroy,

A former Texaco station operated at 3101 35th Ave (corner of 35" and School St.) in Oakland. Does the Oakland Fire
Department have any record of tank removal for this facility? I’'m not sure when the station stopped operating, but
Texaco sold the property in 1982.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




